STATE OF ARKANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DIVISION
8017 1-30, P.O. BOX 8913
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219-8913
PHONE: (501) 682-0580
FAX: (501) 682-0611

o

December 20, 1996 SCanad en Entere 4

Mr. Glenn Holcomb

District Mgr.

Sunray Services, Inc./Tonitown
POBox 1310

Springdale, AR 72765

Re:  Financial Assurance hlstmmehts for Permit No. 123-SR-2, CSN 72-0144

Dear Mr. Holcomb:

Thank you for submitting the cost estimates for closure and post closure care. These estimates
totaling $1,217,327 are acceptable to the Department. Please furnish us a financial assurance
' instrument in the approved amount not later than April 9, 1997. The current acceptable mechanisms
for posting financial assurance are enclosed in the memo dated August 8, 1996 from Laura Gilson
or it can be found in Chapter 14 of Regulation 22.

Please be reminded that these cost estimates and the financial instrument have to be updated
annually. Annual updates shall consider if conditions at the landfill have changed since the last
estimate. If no conditions have changed, the estimates can simply be updated for inflation. The
future updates should be fumished at the same time that annual reports are submitted. Please
reference your permit number and CSN number listed above when addressing any issues involving
your facility.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely, p

Mike Hood, P.E.
Technical Branch Manager

cc: Prasad C’Milla, Technical Branch Engineer, Solid Waste Division, ADPC&E
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